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 FY2022 Net Requirements Public Notice

Consistent with section 17.7 of the Regional Dialogue CHWM contract and section 1.1 of Exhibit A thereof, BPA is providing an opportunity for comment on Slice/Block and Block customers' FY 2022 forecast of Total Retail Load and Dedicated Resource data. BPA will use the data regarding customers’ actual loads in FY 2020 and other metrics to calculate Slice/Block and Block customers’ planned Net Requirements loads for Fiscal Year 2022. Comments will be reviewed and considered by BPA, and BPA will publish its final determinations of customers’ Total Retail Load and Dedicated Resource data no later than Sept. 30, 2021. BPA will describe any changes from these initially published data. 

FY 2022 Slice/Block and Block Customer Total Retail Load and Dedicated Resources energy and peak forecasts are available at: 

https://www.bpa.gov/p/Power-Contracts/Regional-Dialogue/Pages/Regional-Dialogue.aspx#20yrRDcontracts

Customers may submit comments on the FY 2022 Slice/Block and Block Customer Total Retail Load and Dedicated Resources energy and peak forecasts via BPA.gov at 
https://publiccomments.bpa.gov/OpenCommentListing.aspx
All comments should be received by BPA by the following date. Close of comments: 8/13/2021, 5:00 PM.
